
 
 
 
March 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
CRPS would like to once again reach out and update our community regarding ​COVID-19​.  We 
would like to share that Alberta Health Services is (as of March 2nd) continuing to report that 
there are no confirmed or probable cases of COVID-19 in Alberta at this time. Alberta Health 
Services also states that the current risk for people in Alberta is still considered low. For the 
most up to date information please go to the Alberta Health and Alberta Health Services 
websites: 

● www.alberta.ca/coronavirus 
● www.ahs.ca/ncov 

CRPS remains diligent in our efforts to work with staff, students and families in relation to 
hygiene and hand washing; as well as continued focus on cleaning practices throughout our 
buildings.  
 
Please continue to monitor Alberta Health Services websites for further information.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christopher MacPhee 
Superintendent of Schools 
 

http://www.alberta.ca/coronavirus
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